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This year, we have seen many examples of resiliency and service amidst the 

COVID19 pandemic.  The Attorney General’s Office of Victim Services (OVS) 

wants to take this time to applaud each of you in your dedication and service to 

justice, victims’ rights, and hope for crime victims. 
 

Because of the unprecedented times, the OVS was disappointed, like all of you, to 

cancel this year’s regularly scheduled activities during the 2020 National Crime 

Victims’ Rights Week (NCVRW). But now, more than ever, it is important to take 

the time to pause and reflect on the complex and traumatic experiences of crime 

victims and truly honor and recognize the important, and often very difficult, 

work that you do to ensure this year’s theme is fulfilled every day.  
 

Although we could not gather together during the 2020 NCVRW, we were able to 

find a way to connect with victim services providers throughout Arizona to show-

case #WhyWeAdvocate  and celebrate our important work while honoring  crime 

victims.  I hope you enjoy the pictures.  
 

Please see our website to watch a short video showcasing the #WhyWeAdvocate 

campaign with participants from all over Arizona at:  

https://www.azag.gov/criminal/victim-services/ovs-brochures-and-publications 
 

 Kirstin Flores, Director 

 Attorney General’s Office of Victim Services  

Kirstin Flores, Director 

Outreach Survey Response Needed 

 
As we all make adjustments during the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
Office of Victim Services is committed to supporting agencies 
around the state in their efforts to serve victims and uphold vic-
tims’ rights.  As such, the current health crisis requires that we 
adapt in how we continue to deliver the high quality victims' rights 
education you are accustomed to receiving. The Outreach and Education Program is 
diligently working to identify a platform to continue the presentation of victims' rights 
education in a safe and engaging manner.  Accordingly, we would like your input as 
how to best meet your needs in Arizona victims' rights education going foward.  Your 
input in this new endeavor is most appreciated and we thank you in advance for your 
patience and understanding as we forge ahead in this new challenge. Please com-
plete the survey in the link below to let us know how best we can support your edu-
cational needs.  

  
Thank You! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZFGP6BX 
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What topics would you 
like to see in our  

Victims’ Rights Brief?   

 

If you have questions, 
suggestions or an idea for 

an article, contact 
Colette Chapman at 

(602) 542-8848 or email  
Colette.chapman@ 

azag.gov. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZFGP6BX
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